
Back to School Night  
September 28, 2017 

Bakers are needed for the PTO’s annual back to school night bake sale. 
 
All items purchased at the bake sale must be taken home and can be eaten in the 
multi purpose room (MPR) the following school day.   
 
Gluten Free and Allergy Free  
items are always welcome and  
should be tagged accordingly. 
 
Popular selling items include: 
• Festive/decorated items 
• Novelty items 
• Chocolate covered pretzels 
 
In addition, all items must be  
individually wrapped. 
 
Please visit SIGNUP GENIUS to  
let us know what you will be  
contributing: 
 
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0d44afa72aa0fa7-ptobake2 
 
Baked goods should be dropped off in the Kitchen of the MPR from 2:30-4:00PM 

on Thursday, September 28. 
Contact Kristen Driver at kdriver2004@yahoo.com or  

Kristen Babb at KristenBabb@yahoo.com with any questions. 
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